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Conditions	 in	 Cabo	 Blanco	 have	 steadily	 improved	 throughout	 March.	 The	
winds	 that	 roughed	 us	 up	 early	 in	 the	 month	 subsided	 as	 the	 water	
temperature	warmed.		

While	the	fishing	has	been	great,	the	catching	although	gradually	improving,	
has	not	been	off	the	charts	-	yet.	We	have,	however,	found	fish	for	over	95	
percent	 of	 the	 groups	 that	we	 have	 had	 aboard	 the	Miss	 Texas	 so	 I	 guess	
there	isn't	much	room	to	complain.		

Personally	I	would	like	to	see	more	big	fish	but	like	every	fisherman	'enough'	
in	 terms	of	 numbers	 or	 size	 is	 almost	 not	 part	 of	 the	 vocabulary.	With	 the	
conditions	we've	had	 recently	 I	have	 to	believe	more	and	bigger	are	 in	our	
very	near	future.		
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Over	the	last	couple	years	we	have	learned	much	about	the	fishery.	We	have	
also	 learned	 there	 is	much	more	 to	be	 learned.	Due	 to	 the	collision	of	 two	
major	 oceanic	 currents	 right	 here	 at	 Cabo	 Blanco	 everything	 offshore	 can	
change	radically	from	one	day	the	next.		

All	 things	 considered	 this	 has	 to	 be	 one	 of	 the	 most	 interesting	 and	
challenging	places	for	offshore	fishing	in	the	world.	

	

	

	


